
2025 Thailand AP Symposium 
March 31st, 2025, 9:00am – 2:00pm 

Basis International School Bangkok 

Address: 2/1-2 Soi, Rama II Soi 54, Samae Dam, Bang Khun Thian, Bangkok 10150 

College Board is hosting its inaugural AP 
Symposium in Bangkok this March! 
The College Board invites Thai university officials and secondary school leaders to join us for the first-ever Thailand 
AP Symposium on March 31st in Bangkok. This inaugural event will be a unique opportunity to connect universities 
and high schools in Thailand to discuss local and global growth trends in the AP program and how it is recognized by 
universities around the world.   

Agenda 

Questions? Please contact Haike Zhao, College Board, at hzhao@collegeboard.org. 

This is an invitation only event. 

9:00 – 9:30 a.m. 

9:30 – 9:50 a.m. 

9:50 – 10:40 a.m. 

10:40 – 10:55 a.m. 

10:55 – 11:45 a.m. 

11:45 – 12:45 p.m. 

12:45 – 1:35 p.m. 

1:35 – 2:00 p.m. 

Check in 

Welcome from BASIS International School Bangkok and College Board and Intro 

Overview of the AP program: College Board will deliver an overview of AP including: 
Program updates, participation trends in Thailand, and global university recognition of 
AP for admission and placement. 

Break 

Round table 1: AP in Thailand: School leaders will discuss AP participation at their 
schools. Topics can include the decision to include AP in the schools' curricula and 
global higher ed outcomes for AP students. 

Lunch 

Round table 2: University recognition of AP in Thailand: University participants will share 
information on the credentials they accept for admission and placement, and offer 
insights on how new credentials are evaluated. College Board will share additional 
information on how the program is recognized at peer institutions across the world. 

Adjourn and Group Picture 
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